
October 17, 2016
Property Owners Name
Property Owner Address
City, State Zip

RE: Notice of Upcoming Construction Activity – Starting Late October
Request to Perform a Pre-Construction Inspection

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

I’m writing today to let you know that starting in late October 2016, South Jersey Gas (SJG) will
begin activities associated with the remediation of the Pleasantville former Manufactured Gas Plant
(MGP) site. The site is located at the south- and northwestern corners of Old Turnpike Road and North
Franklin Boulevard in Pleasantville, New Jersey.

The upcoming work will focus on Parcel 1, south of Old Turnpike Road, and generally involve
soil excavation. All activities will be done in accordance with the New Jersey Department of
Environmental Protection’s (NJDEP) Technical Requirements for Site Remediation and under the
oversight of the New Jersey Licensed Remediation Professional. A Project Fact Sheet is enclosed to
provide you with the site’s history and additional project details.

Prior to the start of site activities, SJG would like to perform a condition assessment of your
property. We are seeking to perform pre-construction assessments on all structures located within
200 feet of the project area to document the condition of the structures located on each property.

We are working to schedule these inspections during the week of October 24th. We will
coordinate a time and date that works best for you and our licensed engineer performing the
pre-construction assessment. Following the completion of SJG’s work, a post-construction inspection also
will be performed. A report will be generated following both inspections and provided to you, upon your
request. These inspections are intended as a protection for both the contractor and you, the home owner

As your property falls within this 200 foot boundary please contact Caitlin Bast at
(609) 561-9000 ext. 4247 or cbast@sjindustries.com to schedule a day and time that is convenient
for you.

The work is anticipated to take approximately 4 months to complete, pending.

Sincerely,

Caitlin Bast
Caitlin Bast
Specialist, Environmental Affairs Department
South Jersey Gas
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